
AFS (American Field service) Student Exchange Scholarship program. 

As part of the co-scholastic and curricular objectives of Jamia Senior Secondary School, 

students have been encouraged to diversify their strategies of learning, to take their learning 

beyond the walls of the classrooms through foreign exchange programs. Among the 

innumerable students who participated in such programs, two students Ms Irsha Parveen and 

Ms Afifa, from class X, Jamia Senior Secondary School, have been selected for the 

prestigious AFS scholarship program , sponsored by the US Department of State , American 

Centre. The AFS program stands out as a transformative experience for young learners across 

India and abroad, offering young minds the unique opportunity to cultivate essential global 

skills while fostering a profound passion for making a positive impact on the world.  

This scholarship program offers the selected students a comprehensive cultural exchange 

experience with a unique opportunity to study in the USA for one year on a student exchange 

program, where they will stay with host families. It aims to foster cultural exchange, allowing 

the students to share the diversity of Indian culture while learning about new cultures, 

traditions and life skills in the USA. The two students were selected after comprehensive 

selection rounds where they had to compete with other students from schools across India. 

While attending classes at a local high school in the USA, participate in community service 

projects, and engage in cultural activities. Additionally, they will live with American host 

families, providing them with an authentic immersion into American daily life.  

The AFS scholarship offers them a transformative experience to study abroad and be 

acquainted with new cultures. Through their participation in this program, they will not only 

enrich their own lives but also contribute to building bridges of understanding between India 

and the USA. Principal Dr Mohd Arshad Khan and Programme Coordinator Dr Ghazala 

Siddiqui, PGT English congratulated both the students and their parents. 

Honourable Vice Chancellor Prof Eqbal Hussain congratulated both the students and their 

parents. He also congratulated Principal, Staff and students over the achievement.  



 

The selected students Irsha and Afifa and their families with the Principal, Dr Mohd.Arshad 

Khan and the Program coordinator, Dr Ghazala Siddiqi. 

 

Afifa, Dr, Mohd. Arshad Khan, Irsha Parveen. 

  

 

 



  

 

 


